
Comment from Craig Horner 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 17, 2022 

Allowing vehicles to use cameras instead of mirrors will provide: 

- Greater visibility with blind spots eliminated for greater safety 

- Eliminate blinding glare for greater safety 

- Eliminate large protruding objects from the sides of vehicles for greater safety of pedestrians 

and reduced collision hazards. 

- Reduce wind noise thus reducing drive fatigue 

- Reduced drag for increased fuel economy 

 

Bottom Line… Eliminating physical exterior mirrors from vehicles dramatically improves safety 

and reduces fuel consumption…that’s a WIN WIN proposition! 

 

Thank you 
 


